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Board Meeting  

Sunday October 25th at 7:00pm 

Zoom Meeting 

 
 
In attendance:   
President…………… Heather Fultz 
Vice President…….. Dawn Wells 

Secretary…………… Lauren Seale  

Social Media………. Sierra McIver 
PDC Chair …………. Jami Stirewalt 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Heather at 7:00pm on Sunday October 25, 2020 

Minutes recorded by Lauren 

 

 

Minutes             

 

ASL Slang Workshop- Offered October 3rd 2020 

- This workshop was very popular  

o Part 2 will be offered possibly in January- after the holidays 

- Workshop financial overview: 

o Revenue: $610 

o Expenses: Presenter Payment $450.00 

o Total Net Revenue: $160.00 

o  New Memberships as a result of the workshop: 26 

▪  Certified, QEI, Associate, Supporting = 15 * $35= $525.00  

▪ Student Membership= 11 * $20= $220.00 

Treasurer’s Report 

- Total new Membership Revenue in the past40 days: $745.00 

- Total net revenue in past 40 days: $905.00 

- Total Membership Numbers as of 10/9/2020: 93 

- Fran completed the Long form 990EZ and Schedule A and provided it to the president for 

national reporting on 10/7/2020. 

- Fran also files the IRS postcard 990-N on 10/8/2020. 

Spring Workshop 

- Language Deprivation Workshop targeted for Educational Interpreters- presented by 

Language First 

- Idaho RID will look into partnering with Joelynne Ball because the main targeted audience 

will be educational interpreters 

- Date: Saturday in March or April for 3 hours 

o Heather will check the dates of EIPA testing and workshops to ensure we do not 

overlap our event 

- We will host a 3-hour workshop followed by our business meeting 
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Affiliate Chapter Agreement 

- We will create an agreement with IAD and Idaho ASLTA to offer member-level pricing for 

our workshops to their members 

Awards 

- Lifetime Achievement Award 

o Idaho RID will present this award to Jackie Baxter for her lifetime of selfless work 

within the Idaho Deaf community  

- Distinguished Service Award 

o Presented to Steven Stubbs for his work with the Governor’s Office 

- Lauren will order the awards this week 

Mini Workshop Updates 

- First workshop: December 10th- “Business of Interpreting” 

- Sierra will create the registration on our website and a Facebook event  

- Once registration is open, we will begin to advertise for the first workshop in December 

Zoom Account 

- Fran purchased the Idaho RID Zoom Account for the Slang Workshop 

- We will begin using this account for our meetings from now on 

- The login information will be recorded in the Idaho RID Bible 

CSI 5K Run 

- The CSI 5K Run is tentatively scheduled for April 24th 

o  Dawnette reached out to us to see if we have any schedule conflicts on this date- 

we do not 

Next Meeting 

- Sunday December 6th at 7:00pm via Zoom 

 

Adjournment             

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm by Heather Fultz 

 

 


